
                     Autumn 1—September 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

 

10/09/18—Parents meeting 

with Executive Head @ 2.30pm 

3/10/18—M&M Productions ’The Jun-

gle Book 

9/10/18—Academy Photography in 

School taking individual and family pho-

to’s 

 
WELCOME BACK 

I would like to say a big welcome back to all 

of our children  and staff following the sum-

mer break.  I hope you all had a lovely holi-

day and are well rested for the busy and ex-

citing term ahead.  I hope you will all join me 

in welcoming Miss Bills, Executive Head 

Teacher in to our School. 

Thank you 

Miss Hawkins—Head of Academy IMPORTANT SAFETY NOTICE 

As of Friday 7th September, the gate 

at the top of the steps will remain 

closed during the School day.  This is 

to ensure the safety of our children  

and to ensure all aspects of safe-

guarding are being met. 

The Gate will be open for start of 

School and close shortly after at 9am. 

It will then re-open for Nursery col-

lection at 11.30am and close at 

11.45am It will then remain shut until 

2.45pm for end of School collection 

at 3pm. 

Thank you for your co-operation. 
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WEEK 1 

WEEK 2 

NEW MENUS 

As you are aware, we now have a new catering company supplying our School 

lunches.  Menus are on a 3 week rolling programme as follows:  

WEEK 3 



 

We welcome any feedback you may have with regards to the new menus, 

we will try our best to accommodate any dietary requirements your child 

may have.  We will be holding parent taster sessions in School.  More details 

to follow within the next week. 

If you send your child to school with a packed lunch, please try and keep 

lunches as healthy as possible. Please refrain from putting juice, crisps, choc-

olate or sweets where possible.  Please see below a few healthy alternatives 

you may like to try with your child. 




